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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The SA on HB 2795 has no further fiscal impact. The impact from the most recent version is 

below. 

 

HB 2795 creates a new registration fee for medical facility owners for an annual cost of $300. 

Upon review by Oklahoma Bureau of Narcotics and Dangerous Drugs (OBNDD), this new fee is 

estimated to increase OBNDD’s annual revenue by $90,000. 

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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